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The meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. by Subcommittee Chairman, 
Darold Kemp.  Mr. Kemp thanked Chairman Staples for hosting the meeting. 
 
Present:  Dr. Steve Staples, Darold Kemp, Dudley Harris, Gloria Westerman, 
Lorne Seay, and Beverley Donati 
 
A discussion was held on the USDOL, Office of Apprenticeship’s proposed 
amendments to Title 29 CFR Part 29.  A consensus was reached for Dr. Staples to 
write a letter addressing the concerns as a SAC.  Mr. Kemp will report this action 
to the council at the next regularly scheduled meeting in March. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M. 
 
 Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Darold Kemp 
Subcommittee Chairman 
 
 
Beverley Donati 
Director, Division 
Registered Apprenticeship 

 
 


